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Welcome Back ! 
We hope that the children had a restful half-term and are ready for another term of learning! We want to 
celebrate the achievements of the children last term which include a successful residential trip, a World 

War 2 day and a TLC craft day.  
 

Spelling 
The children will continue to be tested on 10 words a week. A spelling test will be completed as part of 

the KS2 SATS.  
 
 

Children will be given a spelling list of 10 words each week on Monday, which they will be required to 
practise at home in preparation for a spelling test on the following Monday. Children are encouraged to 

practise all their spellings on Spelling Shed using their personal logins, however paper copies are also 
available. 

 
 Days to Remember 

There has been a change to the children’s PPA day as outlined below.  
 

• Monday – Spelling test 
• Monday – P.E day 

• Tuesday – Swimming for Red Panda. 
• Tuesday - P.E day 

 
Please send children into school with their P.E kits on P.E days. 

 
 
  Reminders 
Equipment: After a busy term of learning, lots of the children’s equipment will have run out. Please check 
that your child still has the equipment needed to support their learning. This includes: a black handwriting 

pen, pencil, pencil sharpener, ruler and glue stick. Please name items.  
 

Water bottles: Please make sure your child comes to school each day with a water bottle.  
 

Uniform: Please name items of clothing. The correct school uniform should be worn every day. Hoodies 
and jumpers with slogans are not part of our school uniform. Please go to the Office if you need anything.  

Reading 
Please can we remind all children and families that they have a reading journal that is to be completed 

every week. This is a tool to support building the children’s independence ready for secondary school. In 
addition, children should be completing an Accelerated Reader quiz each time they complete a book.  

 

Thank you from the Year 6 teachers. 
Miss Williams, Mr May, Mrs Collis, Miss Fright and Miss Reynolds 

 

Maths Homework  
Each Friday your child will bring home 10 questions linking to the learning covered in class. This should be 

completed and returned for the following Friday. All children should continue to practise their times 
tables as these are fundamental in accessing the Year 6 curriculum.  

 
 


